
 
Sunday 9th October 2022  
Seventeenth Sunday after Trinity 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HARVEST THANKSGIVING 
Last Sunday we gathered in both our churches to thank God for the Harvest and for the whole of 
Creation. Huge thanks are also due to our two teams of flower arrangers who decorated both our 
churches so beautifully; to those who made up and delivered 25 greatly appreciated Harvest posies 
throughout the Parish; to everyone who donated food and toiletries, all of which have been passed 
on to the Women's Refuge with one of the flower arrangements; to all who donated to the DEC 
Appeal for Pakistan, enabling the Parish to donate £295, and to our Social Committee who 
organised such an enjoyable and delicious Harvest Lunch. Thank you. 
 
PARISH DIARY  
Saturday 8th   10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
Sunday 9th      8.00am Holy Communion at All Saints. 
          9.30am Holy Communion at St George’s. 
    11.00am Service of the Word at All Saints. 
      3.00pm Messy Church in the Parish Hall. 
Tuesday 11th             9.00am Morning Prayer outside All Saints. 
Wednesday 12th         No Morning Prayer today.  
      7.30pm Pause for Thought at the Rose and Crown. 
Thursday 13th     7.30pm Pause for Prosecco.  Meeting in All Saints today. 
Saturday 15th   10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
Sunday 16th      9.30am Holy Communion at St George’s. 
    11.00am Service of the Word at All Saints. 
 
Vicar:   Revd Becky  01722 333564 (Day off - Saturday) 
Assistant Curate: Revd Mike  07803 167889 (Day off - Saturday) 
Parish Administrator:  Linda Baker    07925 108856 or harnhamparish@btinternet.com 
Lift Coordinator  Inas Miles on 07450 217091 or harnhamparishlifts@gmail.com   

 

PRAYER FOR THE DAY  
Gracious God, 
you call us to fullness of life: 
deliver us from unbelief 
and banish our anxieties 
with the liberating love of Jesus Christ our Lord. AMEN. 

 
 
 
 
 

Please PRAY for: 

❖ World Homeless Day (10th October), Alabare, Salisbury Trust for the Homeless, John Baker 
House and Morning Star Ministries. 

❖ peace between Russia and Ukraine - pray for peace, for all those who have died in the war, 
those who mourn, those who seek refuge, and wisdom for all who lead. 

❖ the people of Pakistan, the Aid agencies, the World Food programme and Disaster 
Emergency Committee.  

❖ the Church of the Province of Central Africa. 
❖ the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan, especially for The Rt Revd Paul Modi 

Farjala, Bishop of Terekeka in South Sudan. 
❖ all the parishes in the Pewsey Deanery. 
❖ carers and childminders in Harnham. 
❖ those who live in Harnham Road and Wiltshire Road. 
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Caroline, Paul James, Ann Parry, 

Kath Glover, Revd Simon Wilkinson, Bill, Barbara Laws and Anne Baker. 
❖ those who have died, especially Maroulla Bryan, Audrey Lodge, Pete Riches and   

Nick Nickels. 
 

POST COMMUNION PRAYER 
Lord, we pray that your grace 
may always precede and follow us, 
and make us continually to be given to all 
good works; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  AMEN. 
 

READINGS 
2 Timothy 2: 8-15   P209 
Luke 17: 11-19    P77  
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Thank You from Linda Baker 
Thank you everyone for your messages of condolence following the death of my dad, they are very 
much appreciated.   I am working as normal but plan to take a few days compassionate leave from 
13th – 16th October to visit family before dad’s funeral on 24th October.  So next week’s notices will 
be sent out on Wednesday 12th and I will not be opening the office on Friday 14th. 
 
Rich World/Poor World Meal 
Tuesday 18th October, 7.00pm – St Francis Church, Beatrice Road 
Will you get a four-course meal – or something much simpler?  Tickets for this event are £10 and 
will give you either a four-course meal with wine, or the sort of meal eaten by the poor all over the 
world. Climate change, and the disruption of grain supplies in Ukraine, are causing famine in parts 
of Africa.  Help us raise money to send to Christian Aid in Africa.  David Pain, previously in a senior 
post in Christian Aid, will speak about its far-ranging work. 
Only a few tickets remaining. (£10)     From Katharine Callard 01722 501200. 
 
THE GREAT CARD SALE SATURDAY 22nd OCTOBER From 10am -12 noon in the Parish Hall  
A great range of renewed cards for sale, including a huge selection of Christmas, Birthday, Bargain 
and Special Occasions Cards. All is in aid of the Sudan/Salisbury Medical Fund, our Diocesan Link. 
COFFEE AND HOME MADE CAKES will be served by our Mothers Union members, in aid of 
Salisbury’s Women’s Refuge. This is always a happy, enjoyable social occasion. DO COME 
ALONG - and bring all your friends and neighbours with you! David and Katharine Callard. 
 
ART COMPETITION – “INSPIRED BY NATURE” 
Harnham Residents are invited to enter an Art Competition on the theme 'Inspired by Nature'. You 
can paint, take photographs, draw, or create collages, and there will be four age groups: under 8, 
under 12, under 18, and adult. Entry is free, prizes to be won. Just put your name, date of birth (if 
under 18) and contact number on the reverse of your entry, and take it to the Parish Hall on 
Saturday 22nd October between 10 and 12 noon, or on Thursday 27th October at 2.00pm. 
 
Sarum College Library 
Sarum College Library is offering a special membership deal through the month of October 
at just £5 year, allowing you to borrow as many books as you like over the year, one book at 
a time.  The library stock covers philosophy, theology, ethics, spirituality, church history, world 
religions and culture as well as bible commentaries and books to inspire and deepen personal 
faith. More information at https://www.sarum.ac.uk/membership-special-oct-2022/ and the 
library catalogue is available at  
 http://library.sarum.ac.uk/HeritageScripts/Hapi.dll/search1?SearchPage=srchgen.htm.   
Further information contact Jayne from Sarum College library. library@sarum.ac.uk  
01722 424803  
 

SERVICES FOR THE BEREAVED - Sunday 30th October 2022 
You are welcome to two special services, to reflect and celebrate our loved ones who have passed 
away and to hold one another in our grief. Anyone can attend whether remembering a recent loss or 
anniversary. 
5.00pm at All Saints Church and 7.00pm at St George’s Church. 
If you would like to attend any of these services and/or would like a loved one remembered in the 
service with their name being read aloud please contact Linda Baker either by email: 
harnhamparish@btinternet.com or phone 07925 108856.  

 
All Saints Patronal Lunch - Sunday 6th November at 12.30 at the Parish Hall  
The theme is a hot main meal from Cook with a choice of either a vegetarian option (Vegetarian 
lasagne) or a meat option (Cottage pie).  There will also be a choice of desserts also from 
Cook.  The cost for the lunch is £6.00 per person.  There are lists in both churches for you to place 
your name, if attending, and you can make your payment either directly to Inas Miles whilst at the 
church or to the Church Wardens (Charles Woodd at St George’s and Robert Salkeld at All 
Saints).  If you have any queries about this please contact Inas Miles on 01722 333388 and you can 
leave a message if not available.  Thank you and look forward to seeing you all then. 
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